
 

Well Child Visits During 
the COVID-19 Pandemic 

 
 

Do Not Delay Care!                      
 

We are here for you. 
 

We have changed how we care for children to protect our patients and their families. 

Call your Doctor’s office as many can offer you a virtual visit by telephone or video. 

Children two years of age or under should still come in for vaccines and other 

essential well childcare services to keep them safe and healthy.  

 

 


